
The Human Relations and Equity Commission received a $100 donation from the Madison Heights 

Women’s Club on April 26, 2024. 

“We are honored to support the great work that you do. Please accept this donation on behalf of the 

Madison Heights Women’s Club.” 

Allison Dutton 

GFWC/MHWC Treasurer 

gfwcmhwc@gmail.com 

30149 Westwood 

Madison Heights, MI 48071 

586-431-3026 
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